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MEMORANDUM

FOR

ATTENTION: 

FROM ;

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region

The Chief, Licenses, Patents and Deeds |
I

The In-Charge,
PENRO Oriental Mindoro

SURVEY OF LOT NO. 10421, CAD 533-D LOCATED AT 
DULANGAN, PUERTO GALERA, ORIENTAL MINDORO

Fonvarded is the Memorandum dated September 07, 2022 from CENRO Socorro 
regarding the above-mentioned subject.

Be informed that Engr. Marvin M. Bargado conducted relocation survey of Lot 10421, 
Cad 533-D located at Dulangan, Puerto Galera, Oriental Mindoro on April 29, 2022 as per 
attached Relocation plan as requested by Mindoro Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc. 
(MBCFI). Further, be informed that CENRO Socorro received from Ms. Apolonia Marie Grace 
Diamante, MBCFI Executive Director, the duplicate copies of said relocation survey plan and 
agreement between MBCFI and the actual occupants of Lot No. 10421, Cad 533-D.

For information and reference.
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